
 
 

Date: 14th December 2023  

 

All Staff, Board Members and other Stakeholders,  

  

 

RE: CLOSING FOR CHRISTMAS AND END OF YEAR BREAK 2023. 

 

As we celebrate this festive season, this is to notify you that UAHEB 

offices will be closed on Tuesday 19th December 2023. 
 

Normal operations shall resume on Wednesday 3rd January 2024. The 

Board apologies for any inconveniences caused.  

 

Merry Christmas and happy new year 

 

Yours in service  

 
 

Joseph Agondua 
Executive Secretary  

  

 
 


